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May 16, 2017

By: Diane Averell

Porzio principal Diane F. Averell was featured in the DRI Women in the Law Committee newsletter article, "Sharing Success: 
An Interview with Diane Fleming Averell," on May 16, 2017.

Ms. Averell, Vice Chair of the DRI Women in the Law Committee, discussed her recent selection to serve on Porzio's 
Management Committee and offers advice to other women attorneys who aspire to management positions in their firms or 
companies. 

To read the full interview, please click here.
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